
ACT State Testing

The ACT is a college entrance exam that measures students' academic readiness for college.
Each February, AHS juniors may take the test one time for free. The ACT assesses four key
areas: English, Math, Reading, and Science and takes roughly four hours to complete. Many
colleges and universities use ACT scores as part of their admissions and financial aid process.

Opt-Out Option:

While we encourage all students to take advantage of this free opportunity if college is one of
their goals, we understand that it may not be the right fit for all students. Some families may
wish to opt their student out of the exam. If you prefer that your student does not participate in
the free ACT test offered for juniors at our school, please indicate your decision by completing
the form below and returning it to the school. Your student could opt to take any national ACT
test on a Saturday, but they will have to register online and pay for that test themselves.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this opportunity further, please do not
hesitate to contact your student’s school counselor.

ACT Test Opt-Out Form

Please complete this form if you do not wish for your student to participate in the free ACT test
for juniors at Ashland High School. Please return this form to the guidance office by
December 11th, 2024

I do not wish for my student to participate in the free ACT test for juniors at Ashland High
School. I understand they may choose to take the ACT at another time but that they will have to
register online and pay for the test themselves.

Student Name: _____________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________Date: ____________________


